
 
April 24, 2020 
 
 
Greetings Pathways Families! 
 
We thank you for your continued flexibility and commitment during these challenging times. We 
truly miss seeing our students’ faces, but we’re so proud and grateful for what you all have 
accomplished throughout this transition.  
 
We wanted to share a few housekeeping updates with you: 
 

● Daily distance learning appointments will continue for the remainder of the school year.  
● Small Group Instruction (SGI) classes began on 4/22. A number of students still need to 

join google classroom. If you haven’t already, please do so as soon as possible to stay 
on track. 

● Staff continues to be available to support students should they need to borrow a 
chromebook. Simply contact your teacher if this applies to you. 

● A Parent Portal is still under construction. More information coming soon! 
● Learning Period 10 began on 4/22. All students should work towards completing 5+ units 

for the period. 
● If you need additional support, please call your campus and leave a voicemail. 

Messages will be redirected to the Assistant Principal who will arrange a return call as 
soon as possible. 

● Finally, teachers will be reaching out to parents & guardians this week to confirm we 
have at least one working email address for all of you. 

 
 
Our best wishes to your family, 
Pathways In Education 
 
Follow us on social media: 
Instagram: @pathwaysillinois 
Facebook: Pathways In Education Illinois 
Twitter: @PathwaysIL 
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